
1.  $958 per month additional 
support needed 

2.  Mission trip June 29 – July 16 

3.  Funds for Karen’s airline ticket  

4.  Polly Lytle’s memorial service 
June 6, 2015 

5.  Additional opportunities to 
share our ministry 

6.  REDES ministries in          
Concepcion and the Lomerio 

1.   Healthy new granddaughter:  
Rebekah Anne Lytle 

2.  Coloradillo church roof is being 
completed 

3.  New ministries beginning in 
the Concepcion area 

4.  For Juan and Rosa Garcia’s 
Bible training in Riberalta 

5.  For Onesimo and Elodia Rojas 
evangelizing new communities 

   

May June July  

2015 

Rebekah Anne 
Lytle, our newest 
granddaughter, was 
born March 16, 2015.  
She weighed in at 7 
pounds and 13   
ounces.  She had 
some complications 
at birth so spent her first 48 hours in 
the NICU.  We praise the Lord that 
she stabilized quickly and was able to 
join her family in just three days.  Her 
brothers and sister think she is pretty 
special.  Thank you for praying for her 
while she was in the NICU. 

 

Kendra spent her birthday weekend 
with us.  She is busy with her master’s 
degree, is helping to lead a single 
women’s ministry in her church, and 
sings in the choir and on a worship 
team.  It was great spending time with 
her. 

 

We are having a memorial service for 
Polly Lytle, John’s mother, on June 
6

th
.  Pray that all the details will come 

together and that God would be      
glorified in this service.  Pray for over 
80 family members as they travel from 
various states to Angelica, New York 
to remember Polly. 

 



John and Karen Lytle 

Phone: 814-793-3047 
 

Email: JLytle4@gmail.com 

4840 Woodbury Pike 
Roaring Spring, PA  16673 

Ministry Update Needs 

SKYPE is a wonderful tool for us to 
use in the ministry.  It allows us to 
stay connected with the LATCOM 
workers in Bolivia.  It was exciting to 
talk with the president of the REDES-
Lomerio program, Juan Garcia, and 
his wife, Rosa, who have recently 
spent three months in Bible training.  
During these three months in         
Riberalta, Bolivia they learned more 
about the biblical perspective of a 
husband/wife relationship as well as 
other information about the           
fundamental precepts of ministry.  
They were thrilled 
with what they 
learned and 
thankful for those 
who donated 
money so they 
could attend this 
intensive training.  
Juan gave an  
update on the Coloradillo church 
construction and asked John to 
speak at the church in July when we 
will be in Bolivia.  Our time then will 
focus on training and strategic    
planning with the Lomerio leaders.  It 
is a blessing to see these REDES 
leaders taking greater ownership in 
the leadership and expansion of the 
ministry in their own towns and  
nearby communities. 

The REDES leaders in the Lomerio have 
freed up Onesimo and Elodia Rojas 
(LATCOM national missionaries) to work in 
the areas around Concepcion in          
evangelism and training.  There are over 
50 communities in the Concepcion area 
which have no evangelical ministry and the 
Rojases will be concentrating on these   
unreached towns.  In April we spent a 
week in Florida with Onesimo and Elodia 
Rojas and Nathan and Kathy Ramsey   
discussing some of the changes which 
need to occur in the ministry especially in 
relation to regulations by the Bolivian    
government and doing some strategic 
planning.  We also began to plan and    
prepare for the July missions trip. 

 

On the home front, we continue to minister 
in churches as well as work on projects for 
the LATCOM home office.  John is        
preparing reports for the board meeting 
scheduled in May. 

 

We are looking forward to the mission trip 
this summer.  We plan to leave on June 
29

th
 and be in Bolivia for three weeks.  We 

will be discussing with Bolivian leaders 
how best to evangelize their neighbors and 
will teach in the towns of Concepcion,  
Santa Cruz, and the Lomerio.  Pray that 
the seminars offered will be effective in 
meeting the spiritual needs of the people. 

We are thankful that our personal 
monthly support has remained 
steady and that LATCOM’s overall 
financial picture has shown        
improvement in the past months.  
We continue to work on increasing 
our monthly support (see prayer 
section).  It is also crucial for us to 
raise the money needed for 
Karen’s plane ticket to Bolivia.  
Please pray this need will be met. 

Also, if anyone has flannel graph 

Bible story materials you no longer 

use, they would be helpful for the 

Sunday School  leaders in the 

Lomerio.  Please contact us if you 

have items 

to donate.   


